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Mail in voting revolutionized and drastically increased people’s ability to vote in 

Oregon. I am old enough to remember the long lines and hassle of voting in person. 

Inconvenient for anyone who is working, and makes it potentially impossible for those 

with transportation issues or for the disabled. Which is the point of those who are 

pushing to have it back - keeping the working poor and marginalized from having a 

voice. No going back!  


